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Dear Parents/Carers 

From September, we will be running our breakfast club provision from 8 o’clock until the 

start of the school day. This will be run from classroom bases by the class teachers so that 

the children can remain within their class bubble.  

Food will be served by the kitchen staff from a trolley at each classroom door. In order for 

this to work effectively, we ask that your child arrives at 8am as food will be served between 

8am and 8.10am. The children can choose from a selection of cereals or toast with a variety 

of toppings.  

If you require your child to attend breakfast club you will need to book and pay a week in 

advance via School Comms; the cost will be £2 per child per session. We do understand that 

circumstances can change at short notice, so if you did need provision but have not booked 

in advance, please contact the office as we may be able to help. 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Cherry Curle 

Headteacher 

 

 


